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Remembering our Neighbors in Foxwood Village 
From Joanne Rasmussen # 56 

 
   

GET WELL CARDS WERE SENT TO: 
 

Ruth VanRiper #114, George Washington #275,    
Mary Lazoryk #202, & Pauline Scopo #9 

 
 

We hope you all feel better soon! 

 
FOXWOOD VILLAGE BOOK CLUB 
 
Hi Everyone, 
 
Just a few words about what's going on at the Book Club. 
 

Unfortunately, due to icy conditions our annual Christmas luncheon had to be postponed 
until January 15th. Nothing dampens our spirits though or our desire to delve into a good 
read.   
 
Our current literary choice is Amagansett by Mark Mills.  We will be discussing it at the 
luncheon on the 15th. The next selection for our Club will be The Bluest Eye by Toni 
Morrison we will be discussing it in February. 

 
Happy New Year to our members and to anyone who is thinking of joining, please do.  
All are welcome.  
 

Happy Reading, 

Diane & Kate 
 

The nicest place to be is in someone's THOUGHTS!  

 

               “So please, oh PLEASE, we beg, we pray, go throw your TV set away, 
               And in its place you can install, a lovely bookshelf on the wall.” 

 

                                                                       Roald Dahl, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory  
 


